
Welcome Sunflowers – Display of Warmth at IIS 

The new scholars of the International Wing were formally welcomed by the 

seniors. The fine arts scholars of IGCSE Seniors made Rangoli with flowers; 

they were later joined by their colleagues who welcomed them into the family, 

looking forward to their support at the same time stretching out their hand in 

support. IIS, looks forward to this bonding of love and care, may it blossom and 

grow every single day. Bookmarks, with a strip of the vibrant Sunflowers with 

‘welcome’ written were a reminder of all the special qualities they are required 

to exhibit. The new entrants were happy with the warmth with which they were 

received.  

The IB Seniors displayed their leadership quality giving the lead to IGCSE to 

welcome them. This endeavour of the seniors was much appreciated. 

 

 



 

 


